
 

 

 

 

 

 

31 July 2012 

 

 

Alex Harris 

Fyi-request-455-143c53fd@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

 

Dear Alex Harris 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

 

“Recently your organisation submitted to the Law Commission's review 

of the Official Information Act. I would like to request the following information 

under the OIA: 

* a copy of your submission 

* all drafts, advice, and internal communications (including emails) relating to 

that submission”  

 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 30 July 2012 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

M.O’Neil 

 

 

Maxine O'Neil 

Ministerial Coordinator 


